
                                     

      

 

 MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 Information        Advisory        Warning        Update 
 

DATE:  FEBRUARY 1, 2022 

TIME:   8:30AM 

 

MEDIA CONTACTS:   
Jennifer Michaluk, Public Information Officer 
St. Clair County Health Department 
jmichaluk@stclaircounty.org   
OR 
Allison Arnold, Library Director 
St. Clair County Library System 
aarnold@sccl.lib.mi.us  
 

Free KN95 Masks Available  
 

The St. Clair County Health Department (SCCHD) in partnership with the St. Clair County Library 

System has free adult KN95 masks available for the public (while supplies last) at all St. Clair County 

Library branch locations and the St. Clair County Health Department, main office. Pick up times are 

during regular business hours. Limit three masks per person.   

As COVID-19 continues on with the presence of the highly contagious Omicron variant, getting 

vaccinated and boosted, as well as wearing a well-fitting mask over your mouth and nose in indoor 

public settings or crowds is crucial to protect yourself and others from COVID-19.  

Free KN95 masks have been made available throughout Michigan as part of the state’s Mask Up, 

Mask Right campaign. Find additional distribution sites at Michigan.gov/MaskUpMichigan or call 

(888) 535-6136. 

Email COVID-19 questions to covid19@stclaircounty.org or call (810) 966-4163. For more COVID-19 

information visit the health department website www.scchealth.co and social media @scchdmi.   
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